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Dear Nisha, 

Consultation on the Successful Delivery Reward Applications for Low Carbon Networks 
Fund projects. 

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the above consultation in respect of four 
successfully delivered projects, funded through the low carbon networks fund and now 
submitting applications for successful delivery reward.  

During DPCR5, Electricity North West has delivered a successful innovation programme. To 
achieve this, and to build on previous innovations, we have actively followed the progress of 
other LCN Fund projects, including  LV Network Templates, Low Carbon London, Flexible Plug 
and Play and Customer Led Network Revolution, to ensure learning is captured and we identify 
benefits that can be extended to our customers here in the North West.   

We have also now reviewed the Successful Delivery Reward applications for the above projects 
and it is our belief that each project provides relevant evidence to demonstrate fulfillment of the 
funding licensee’s commitments, as set out in their full submission document.  This has been 
achieved by professional approaches to project management and delivery which delivered 
project outputs which have met or exceeded the expectations outlined at the beginning of the 
project.  

Where change proposals have been requested and granted, there is evidence that these 
included full justification and were in consideration of achieving the best outcome for customers 
and to ensure maximum learning from the project was derived.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Steve Cox 
Head of Engineering 
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